
PUBLIC NOTICE

(NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INTRODUCE BILL)

Public notice is hereby given that there may be introduced at the forthcoming session of the
Legislature to be convened on March 14, 2022, a bill or bills relative to the Municipal Employees'
Retirement System; to provide relative to retroactivity of retirement benefits under certain
circumstances; to provide for clarification of statutory language; to provide relative to the
requirement for an actuarial experience study; to provide relative to the amount of the system funds
held in cash; to provide relative to conversion of leave; to provide relative to certain  rules applicable
to trustees and board members; to provide for an effective date; and to provide for related matters.


